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Click on the link below for a full screen version of this week's Community Connection. In

this week's issue, expressing your views on New York's economy, the South Wedge

neighborhood welcomes a new business, and upcoming events through September 9th. The

next Community Connection will be published on Friday, September 9th, for the week

ending Sunday September 11th. It will include events around the district taking place on the

weekend of September 11th.

 


